
Paulton Parish Council Staffing Committee 
3rd October 2018 
 

1. Present 
 

Anne Lyons 
Liz Hardiman 
Miranda Stephens 
Deborah White (ALCA) 

Patricia McSherry declared an interest and left the meeting before it started 

2. Apologies 

Shirley Long 

3. The minutes of the last meeting on 8th May 2018 were accepted as a correct 
record of proceedings. 
 

4. No press or members of the public were present 
 

5. It was confirmed that the Staffing Committee had delegated responsibility 
from PPC for decision making 
 

 
It was agreed that an informal meeting, to try and resolve the issues raised in 
the resignation letter should be called, involving 3 members of PPC without an 
interest in the current complaint and the ALCA rep.  
Suggested date and venue - Tuesday 9th October at 7pm  
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